
From: Salisko, Holly <HSalisko@ptbocounty.ca> 
Sent: June 6, 2025 12:07 PM 
To: Township Clerks <TownshipClerks@ptbocounty.ca> 
Cc: Stevenson, Kari <KStevenson@ptbocounty.ca>; Holden, Keziah 
<KHolden@ptbocounty.ca> 
Subject: Peterborough County Council Resolution RE: Comments on Bill 17 – the Protect 
Ontario by Building Faster and Smarter Act, 2025  

Good afternoon,  

Please note at their meeting on June 4, 2025, Peterborough County Council passed the 
following resolution:  

Resolution No. 112-2025  

Moved by Councillor Graham 

Seconded by Councillor Armstrong  

That Report PDPW 2025-19, Comments on Bill 17 – the Protect Ontario by Building Faster 
and Smarter Act, 2025, be received;  

That staff be directed to submit Report PDPW 2025-19 on the Environmental Registry of 
Ontario (ERO) posting number 025-0461 as the formal response from Peterborough County 
on the proposed Bill; and  

That a copy of the report be forwarded to each local Township and to our local MPPs for 
their information. 

Carried 

Please see Report PDPW 2025-19 attached for your reference. Should you have any 
questions or concerns please contact Keziah Holden, General Manager of Planning 
at kholden@ptbocounty.ca.  

Thanks! 

  

Holly Salisko 

Administrative Services Assistant | Clerk's Division/Planning 

Peterborough County 
(705) 743-0380 Ext. 2105 
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